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From President, Robert Vickers:  For those interested, don’t forget the TXSSAR 

State Convention in Austin in early April.   

  

Thanks to everyone for the prayers for a speedy recovery for Barbara Powell and the 

nice emails I have received which will be passed along to David and Barbara. 

  

I am truly glad that East Fork Trinity Chapter has found a new home at Siciliano’s 

Taste of Italy and want to thank all those who were of such great help in making it 

happen.   I also want to thank all our members for your patience in our move from the 

steak house to our current location. 
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Newsletter Editor     

Montie Monzingo 

 

Public Announcements: 

Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday March 14 at Siciliano's, A Taste of Italy  

2210 W. Buckingham Rd, Garland, TX 75042    at 7 pm; dinner ordering starts at 6 pm. 

 

Our March meeting will feature a young lady who is the winner of the essay contest.  Our 

winner is Emily King and her essay is entitled “Our American Heritage and Our 

Responsibility for Preserving It”.  It should be very interesting. 

 

124th Texas SAR Convention 

2019 Annual Meeting - April 4th (Thursday) to April 7 (Sunday) 2019 

Omni Southpark - 4140 Governors Row, Austin TX 78744 - Phone: (512) 383-2618 

 

The NSSAR is sponsoring a Membership Directory effort; if a member wants to publish 

their info and their Patriot’s info in the directory, they only need to call the 1-800-213-

1020 phone number to verify their info.  They can also add a photo.  The Cost for a 

Hardbound directory is $151.47 including tax and shipping and will be delivered in Dec 

2019. 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/32.929778,-96.660946
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President Bob Vickers presented our speaker with a certificate.  

Linda Attaway’s program was:  Generals Washington and 

Lafayette: Side by Side 

Ms. Attaway is the President of the Hiram Bennett Chapter of the 

Daughters of the Republic of Texas 
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Some photos from the February meeting at Siciliano’s 
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District 6 VP Gary Lovell swears in new 

compatriots James Hobdy and David Jackson 
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James Hobdy (Above)  and 

David Jackson (Below) 

receive their  SAR rosettes. 
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Compatriot Greg Flowers observes the placement of 

wreaths at the DFW National Cemetery. 


